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Town Clerk
From: Murfin,Robert (Economy Transport and Communities) <Robert.Murfin@derbyshire.gov.uk>Sent: 02 May 2017 12:17To: Town ClerkCc: Arnold,David (Economy Transport and Communities); Webb,Vicky (Economy Transport and Communities)Subject: RE: Environmental Impact Assessment -  Dronfield Town Council Meeting 

Hello Andrew  Many apologies for the late notice – I will not now be able to attend the meeting this evening.  I have just taken a call from my Chief Executive. He has been advised by our Head of Legal Services that purdah guidelines (there are County Council full elections on Thursday) mean that this is the type of meeting we can’t attend. Derbyshire County Council will be happy to send someone to the June meeting of the Town Council.  In terms of an update;   
 The EIA Screening opinion was given by the County Council that an EIA was not required. I can confirm that the Secretary of State is currently deciding whether or not he wishes to overturn this decision.  
 A formal application on the Marsh Lane site is expected to be submitted by INEOS during May. As soon as it is received and validated we will put all the information on our website and publicise it by a variety of methods  If you want to have a brief chat about any of the above, please give me a call on the number listed below  Thanks  Rob  

 
Rob Murfin | Head of Planning Services 
Planning Services 
Economy, Transport and Communities | Derbyshire County Council  Shand House, Dale Road South, Matlock, Derbyshire, DE4 3RY 
01629 539777  

  
From: Town Clerk [mailto:townclerk@dronfield.gov.uk]  Sent: 03 April 2017 10:47 


